
Evaluation

Participants concluded the Roundtable with a brief evaluation session. Assessments of the
meeting were highly positive. Participants appreciated the atmosphere of respect and spirit of
give and take that had prevailed between and among governiment and NGO representatives
during the meeting. The mix of participants was praised, although the lack of fr-ancophone
participation was regretted. And there was general agreement that the Roundtable had been
weIl-organized and productive, that many of the issues surrounding reporting had been clarifled,


